Jek

Wendy Strangeway

From: Newby & Scalby Parish Council |
Sent: 09 June 2016 14:43 |
To: Planning :
Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0350/LB

Listed Building consent for construction of single storey extension at Ox Pasture Hall
Hotel, Low Road, Throxenby

The above application was considered by Council at its meeting on 8th June 2016 and no
objections were offered.

Jools Marley (Mrs) CiLCA
Clerk to the Council
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Disclaimer This email (and any files attached) may contain confidential or privileged
information and is intended for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended
recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution or any action taken
is prohibited and may be unlawful. You should delete it from your system. Any opinions
expressed are those of the author of the email, and do not necessarily reflect those of
Newby & Scalby Parish Council. PLEASE THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT






